
Kirkland Seventh-Day Adventist Church 

Welcome 

Happy Sabbath! 

Christmas Program 

December 14th, 2024 

   
Upcoming Events 

 
 

Children’s Christmas Choir: Dec 14th 

Church Agape Feast : January 3rd 

Lead Pastor: Harold Alomia 

Email: harold@ksda.org 

Phone: (269) 252-3298 

 

Church Office: Luciane Sarli 

Email: admin@ksda.org 

Phone:(425) 822-7922 

Church Directory Update! 

Please help us put together our NEW KSDA directory! Follow these  

4 easy steps: 

Fill out the info form on our website or using the QR code below.  

Watch your email for an invitation from Jonathan Wirtz to join the directory. 

Accept the invitation and log in to the online directory. View the other mem-

bers in the directory, send messages, adjust what info is visible on your  

account.  



 

Church Service 

Welcome & Announcements: Pr. Harold Alomia 

Song: Unto US 

Song: Ends of the Earth 

Narration: Nativity Story 

Bible Reading: Benji Wirtz 

Narration: Nativity Story 

Song: “Glory to God in Highest” 

Narration: Nativity Story 

Song: “Angels We Have Heard on High” 

Song: “Children of God” 

Host: Thoughts on Love 

Song: “God so Loved”  

Song: “O Come (All ye Faithful)”  

Narration: Nativity Story 

Song: “Just as He Promised (Silent Night)” 

Host: What is Christmas? 

Song: Go Tell it to the Mountains 

Closing Benediction: Pr. Harold Alomia 

 

Welcome 

We are glad you’re here today to worship 

Jesus together! Please fill out a “Let’s Get 

Acquainted” card (from the back of the 

pew) and place it in the offering basket. 

We would love to know how to serve you better. 

Special Prayers  

If you would like prayer today, an elder or 

pastor will be at the front of the sanctuary 

after the service. 

Church Potluck 

Our next potluck will be on December 

14th. Please bring a meal to share. 

 

Great Controversy Group Study 

We are excited to announce that starting 

Wednesday 1/08/2025, we will be starting 

a study of the book “ Great Controversy”. 

We will meet on Wednesday evenings 

from 7:00 - 8:00 pm, in the church 

Fellowship hall to read together and 

discuss as we go along. We hope to see 

you there. Any questions please call Edel 

Amundson at 206-999-3242 

Bible Study 

We are having a Bible study on Tuesday 

nights starting on January 6th from 7-8 

p.m., in the church sanctuary. For more 

information contact Pr. Harold. 

Church Agape Feast & Communion  

Join us to start the new year by gathering 

around God's table and enjoying 

fellowship with our church family on 

January 3rd at 7:00 PM in the fellowship 

hall. Please bring any type of soup, bread, 

and fruit to share. For more details, please 

contact the church office.  

Thank you Church! 

Praise the LORD for blessing our Thanks-

masgiving  last Sabbath!  I really appreciate 

ALL the help, smiling faces and willing 

hearts that made this event special.  It was 

so wonderful to serve our First Responders 

and church family.  May God truly bless you 

in all your endeavors. - Leiah 

Christmas Giving Tree 

Hello, church! Our Christmas Giving Tree is 

ready for you to pick up a tag with a gift 

request. This year, we are supporting some 

lower-income families in our community. 

Please stop by the church credenza and 

take as many tags as you wish to help. The 

deadline to return the gifts is December 

28th. You don’t need to wrap the gifts. 

Thank you for your generosity!  

Church Table Cloths 

Please help us to find out where are the 

church black table cloths. They are missing 

since the beginning of November and have 

not being returned to the fellowship hall 

closet. If you know who took them, please 

let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


